
Carolyn Kreuger, Kids Voting, Durham 

Durham County Cooperative Extension 

721 Foster Street 

Durham, NC 27701 

 

Dear Carolyn, 

 

This letter serves as an acknowledgement of the partnership between NC State 

Extension 4-H and Durham County Cooperative Extension's Kid's Voting Durham 

program in FY 2025-26 to provide a local elections experience for youth across North 

Carolina, as a regional collaborative extension of Kids Voting Durham's existing civic 

education work. 

 

NC Extension 4-H will initially provide $5000 in funding in support of this program. The 

funding covers staff, contractor, and any other costs incurred by Durham County to 

sustain the program and partnership this Fall. 

 

This letter serves as a reference for these funds to support Kid's Voting Election project. 

4-H will provide the funds for this project with payment to Durham County Cooperative 

Extension upon receipt of an invoice(s). 

 

North Carolina 4-H is pleased to partner with Kid's Voting Durham to support the civic 

engagement and life skill development of our youth. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Yoder, Ph.D. 

Associate Director, State 4-H Program Leader 


